













PARK HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

LOWER EASTERN GREEN LANE, COVENTRY - CV5 7LR
TEL: 024 7646 6669 - EMAIL: adminstaff@parkhill.coventry.sch.uk
School website: www.parkhillprimaryschool.co.uk
Headteacher: Mr P Griffin

28th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As some of you may be aware, from September 2021, the Health and Relationships aspects of the Personal, Social, Health and Economic curriculum will be compulsory in all primary schools. The Department for Education also continues to recommend that all primary schools should have a sex education programme tailored to the age and the physical and emotional maturity of the pupils. At Park Hill, we have always taught Relationships and Sex Education and this will continue.

At Park Hill, we teach our PSHE curriculum through the Jigsaw scheme of work supplemented with assemblies highlighting relevant issues, outside agency support and National awareness days. The Jigsaw scheme has been updated to include all of the relevant issues, highlighted by the Government, as good educational practice always relevant to a child's emotional maturity.

As part of our ongoing development we would like to canvass your opinions on our PSHE/Relationship and Sex curriculum, which we will then use to both review and improve our provision.

Also attached to this email is an overview of our provision for each year group. Please access the survey through this link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1eKmhUre2ZNUY4lsbCFOoEITK69JDaH4G6yEQqVJOASI/edit

There will be a prize draw for all completed questionnaires.

Thank you for your continued support as always.

Kind regards

Traci Bailey